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Announcement

The XXVII International Conference on Coordination Chemistry will be held at the
Gold Coast (near Brisbane) in Queensland, Australia on 2-7 July 1989. Enquiries
to:

XXVII Conference Secretariat,

c/0 Uni Quest Ltd.,

University of Queensland,

St. Lucia, QLD 4067 (Australia).

The above Conference will be preceded by the XIV International Symposium on
Macrocyclic Chemistry, to be held at Townsville in North Queensland on 25-28
June 1989. Enquiries to:

Dr. L.F. Lindoy,

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry,

Townsville, QLD 4811 (Australia).



